
 

          

 To all families please come along to our  OPEN EVENING/DAYS  
 

        for Prospective Year 7 pupils starting  September 2022   

 

Thursday 16th September 2021      (5:00 pm -   7:00 pm)  

Thursday 23rd September 2021      (9:15 am - 10:45 am) 

     Thursday   7th  October 2021      (9:15 am - 10:45 am)       

      Thursday 14th October 2021      (9:15 am - 10:45 am) 

THE LONDON NAUTICAL SCHOOL     61  STAMFORD STREET,  LONDON SE1 9NA      020 7928 6801 EMAIL: admissions@lns.org.uk      http://www.lns.org.uk/ 
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